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Package of Learning –      3-6K                               

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Morning English 

Read Iggy Peck Architect 

Spelling contract- Week 10 

Handwriting- 1 page 

Phonics- 1page 

Journal- entry for today 

Read your levelled text  

PE 

10 minute-slow jog 

5minute-fast jog 

English 

Read Iggy Peck Architect 

Spelling contract- Week 10 

Handwriting- 1 page 

Phonics- 1page 

Journal- entry for today 

Read your levelled text  

PE 

10 minute-slow jog 

5minute-fast jog 

 

English 

Read Iggy Peck Architect 

Spelling contract- Week 10 

Handwriting- 1 page 

Phonics- 1page 

Journal- entry for today 

Read your levelled text  

PE 

10 minute-slow jog 

5minute-fast jog 

 

English 

Read Iggy Peck Architect 

Spelling contract- Week 10 

Handwriting- 1 page 

Phonics- 1page 

Journal- entry for today 

Read your levelled text  

PE 

10 minute-slow jog 

5minute-fast jog 

 

English 

Read Iggy Peck Architect 

Spelling contract- Week 10 

Handwriting- 1 page 

Phonics- 1page 

Journal- entry for today 

Read your levelled text  

PE 

10 minute-slow jog 

5minute-fast jog 

 

Break Break Break Break Break Break 

Middle 

Basic 
Maths 
Facts Daily 

3minutes 

Mathematics 

Yellow Maths booklet-
1page 

Green Maths booklet-
1page 

Mathematics 

Yellow Maths booklet-
1page 

Green Maths booklet-
1page 

Mathematics 

Yellow Maths booklet-
1page 

Green Maths booklet-
1page 

Mathematics- Length 

Letters in my name page (all) 

Measure the room activity 

Which is the longest? page 

Mathematics 

Yellow Maths booklet-
1page 

Green Maths booklet-
1page 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Break Break Break Break Break Break 

Afternoon Creative arts 

Draw and colour a 
picture of your bedroom. 

 

 

Science and 
technology 

Make a list of all the 
man-made or built things 
in your home 

Make a labelled drawing 
of two of these things. 

Geography 

Draw a map of your 
house block. 

Label the house, 
garden, sheds, 
doghouse, clothesline, 
garage, etc. 

STEM 

Watch BTN on ABCTV. 

Write about something 
you saw. 

PDHPE 

Play a game with 
someone in your family. 

Dance to the sound of 
your favourite song. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

2 Framework for teaching (non-digital) – Stage 2 sample 

Package of Learning – Stage 2                             

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Morning English 

Read Iggy Peck Architect 

Spelling contract- Week 11 

Handwriting- 1 page 

Phonics- 1page 

Journal- entry for today 

Read your levelled text  

PE 

10 minute-slow jog 

5minute-fast jog 

 

English 

Read Iggy Peck Architect 

Spelling contract- Week 11 

Handwriting- 1 page 

Phonics- 1page 

Journal- entry for today 

Read your levelled text  

PE 

10 minute-slow jog 

5minute-fast jog 

 

English 

Read Iggy Peck Architect 

Spelling contract- Week 11 

Handwriting- 1 page 

Phonics- 1page 

Journal- entry for today 

Read your levelled text  

PE 

10 minute-slow jog 

5minute-fast jog 

 

English 

Read Iggy Peck Architect 

Spelling contract- Week 11 

Handwriting- 1 page 

Phonics- 1page 

Journal- entry for today 

Read your levelled text  

PE 

10 minute-slow jog 

5minute-fast jog 

 

GOOD FRIDAY 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

Break Break Break Break Break Break 

Middle 

Basic 
Maths 
Facts Daily 

3minutes 

Mathematics 

Yellow Maths booklet-
1page 

Green Maths booklet-
1page 

 

 

Mathematics 

Yellow Maths booklet-
1page 

Green Maths booklet-
1page 

Mathematics 

Yellow Maths booklet-
1page 

Green Maths booklet-
1page 

Mathematics- Length 

Cut and paste page 

Which is the longest? Page 

Colour the longer object 
page  
colour the shorter object 
page 

 



 

© NSW Department of Education, Mar-20 3 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Break Break Break Break Break Break 

Afternoon Creative arts 

Draw and colour your 
favourite plant in your 
garden 

 

 

Science and 
technology 

Cut out pictures of 5 
different buildings from 
magazines or 
newspapers.eg farm 
buildings, homes, 
offices, hospitals, shops. 

Make a poster displaying 
these. 

 

Geography 

Use a map of Gosford to 
make a list of  

3 Built features 

3 Natural features  

3 Managed natural 
features eg parks 

STEM 

Watch BTN on ABCTV. 

Write about something 
you saw. 

 

 

 


